
  

 
Ko te Tamaiti te Pūtake o te Kaupapa 

   The Child – the Heart of the Matter 

OIA Number: 24 - 182 
 
15 May 2024 
 

 
 

 
Dear  
 
Re: Official Information Act request for total remuneration positions between $95k and $100k 
 
I refer to your email to the Education Review Office dated 29 April 2024 requesting information under 
the Official Information Act 1982 as follows: 
 

Total remuneration positions between $95k and $100k   
 
We have interpreted your question to refer to current ERO employees. 
 
ERO uses base salary as the basis for our remuneration. As ERO is a small agency with limited systems, 
information based on total remuneration is not available in an accessible format without substantial 
research or collation under section 18(f) of the OIA. Doing this would have a significant and 
unreasonable impact on ERO’s ability to carry out its other operations. 
 
In light of this, I provide the information below based on base salary only. 
 
ERO employs 24.5 FTE between $95k and $100k. This is made up of a headcount of 23 full time staff 
and another two part time staff whose base salary would fall within that range were they full time. 
 
Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests 
where possible. We do not publish requesters' personal information.   
 
You have the right seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 
0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi, 

 
Jeremy France  
Deputy Chief Executive Corporate Services  
Education Review Office | Te Tari Arotake Mātauranga  
National Office | Tari Matua  




